
MARCH OF DIMES 
DONKEY BASKETBALL 
MARCH 14th, 7PM @ the WHS GYM 
Hosted by the Wenatchee FFA and FBLA 
 
On Monday, March 14th, the Wenatchee FFA and FBLA will be sponsoring our 
annual Donkey Basketball Tournament to raise money for the March of Dimes 
Foundation.  The event will start at 7pm at the Wenatchee High School Main 
Gymnasium.  Last year, the event raised over $1,800 for the March of Dimes to 
help fund research into the treatment and prevention of birth defects in 
newborn babies.  As usual, we hope to beat last year’s total by several hundred 
dollars! 
 
This year, six teams will be playing in three separate 10 minute games, with a 
championship game to follow at the end.  While the FFA and FBLA always face 
off in one of the games, four other teams will fill out the remainder of the line-
up.  In the end, the two highest scoring winning teams will face off in a final 
championship game for the coveted Donkey Basketball Trophy. 
 
During one of the halftimes, children (and of course adults) will have the 
opportunity to come down to the gym floor to pet the donkeys.  This event is 
great fun for both children and adults alike. 
 
Tickets can be purchased ahead of time from FFA or FBLA members.  Pre-Sale 
prices will be:  Child (K-6)= 4$, Student (7-12)= 6$, and Adults 8$.  If you wait 
and pay at the gate, the cost will be one dollar more.  Since all profits from the 
event will go directly to the March of Dimes, additional donations will be gladly 
accepted at any time during the games. 
 
We hope to see you on Monday the 14th! 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Matt Asplund at the high school at 
asplund.m@wenatcheeschools.org  
 
Remember:  ALL PROFITS WILL BENEFIT THE 
MARCH OF DIMES FOUNDATION! 
 

The members and advisors of the Wenatchee FFA and FBLA 
would like to thank you for your outstanding support of our 

programs and the March of Dimes Foundation! 


